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The Bunyans
"A guide to the best parks in the United States and Canada, including
activity and accommodation information; information on nearby
attractions; top ten lists; and information on local fare"--

Bulls Before Breakfast
THE ONLY HIKING GUIDEBOOK DEDICATED TO OUR NATION'S NEWEST NATIONAL
PARK! Imagine a place where you can stroll magnificent Lake Michigan
beaches and scramble over towering sand dunes, where you can explore
mysterious marshes filled with carnivorous plants and amble about
peaceful oak savannas, where you can roam among migrating birds on
their stopover and traipse about historic turn-of-the-century
homesteads. The place is real: It's called Indiana Dunes National
Park. With the park stretching more than two-dozen miles from end to
end and the large crowds, though, how can you ensure that you see its
main sights when vacationing or driving through? That's what Best
Sights to See at Indiana Dunes National Park answers. In this volume,
we've listed the top 10 most popular sights and detail the top day
hiking trails to best experience them. This book includes TWO BONUS
SECTIONS: "Day Hiking Primer" AND "National Parks Primer."

Beyond Mammoth Cave
In 2011, 25-year corporate veteran Sandy Van Soye had a dream to
travel with a purpose. Out of this vision came the Trekking the Planet
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expedition. Sandy and her husband Darren left their jobs and traveled
14 months to 53 countries on six continents, bringing the subject of
geography to life through stories, pictures, and videos from the road.
Following their travels were 55,000 students in 20 countries. Darren
and Sandy traveled to such places as the Phongsali province of Laos,
the countries of Kyrgyzstan and Uzbekistan, the Tigray region of
Ethiopia, and the Amazon Rainforest of Brazil. An integral part of
their journey was a goal to complete 500 miles of demanding trekking
in 12 of the most remote locations on the planet. More than just about
their expedition, Trekking the Planet is the story of Sandy's
perseverance in making her dream come true. This was put to the test
while trekking in difficult conditions, narrowly missing a plane crash
in Nepal, and being bitten by a vampire bat in Brazil. This book not
only details these challenges, but how the dream of traveling with a
purpose ended up giving back in its own special way, changing her life
forever.

The Stolen Treasure of Mammoth Cave
Kentucky’s Mammoth Cave National Park is home to the world’s longest
cave system, boasting over 350 miles of explored and mapped
passageways. Geologists estimate that there could be many more miles
of this vast subterranean world that remain unexplored. In addition to
the renowned Mammoth Cave, the park also includes over 50,000 acres of
hills, streams, and forests with nearly 70 miles of scenic trails. The
Green River, which plays an integral role in the cave’s ecosystem,
winds through this impressive landscape. As an artist-in-residence at
the park, nature photographer Raymond Klass was granted access to the
cave and the surrounding wilderness. While living at the park, he took
thousands of photographs of famous cave formations, such as Frozen
Niagara and the Drapery Room, as well as scenery and wildlife not
often seen by the general public. Mammoth Cave National Park:
Reflections is a record of Klass’s unique visual exploration of the
above- and belowground ecosystems within the park. The book includes
more than 100 dramatic full-color photographs, which are accompanied
by Klass’s commentary and extracts from the journal he kept while
living and working in the park. Klass captures the sounds and sights
of the vast underground world of the cave system. He describes
flowstone and other mineral formations that adorn the underground
labyrinth of tunnels, collapses, and pits. The walls and ceiling of
the Gothic Avenue room bear hundreds of signatures written with candle
smoke by visitors and tour guides before Mammoth Cave became a
national park. Bits of cane reed torches used by Native Americans
still lie next to the walls that were mined for gypsum in ages past.
Underground streams and rivers wind through the darkest reaches,
hundreds of feet below ground, before emerging outside the cave as
springs. Mammoth Cave National Park captures the breathtaking beauty
and extraordinary diversity of one of our most popular national parks.

Kids to the Rescue
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It's here! Now you can stamp your way through the entire National Park
System with the newest addition to the Passport To Your National Parks
line of products: the Collector's Edition Passport. Beauty and
practicality meet artfully in this deluxe version of the popular
Passport, taking you above and beyond the original by providing space
for Passport stickers and cancellation stamps for every single park,
as well as space for extra cancellations. The park sites are colorcoded by region, each area featuring a color map that pinpoints park
locations. With a spiral binding that makes it easy to lie open flat,
a hard cover that ensures durability and longer life, and pages graced
with beautiful color photographs, it's the ultimate stamping ground.

100 Parks, 5,000 Ideas
Sir Elton John, blind fish, the original Twinkie, President Ronald
Reagan's Secret Service detail, and mummies don't usually come up in
the same conversation -- unless you're at Mammoth Cave National Park!
Home to the earth's longest known cave system, this UNESCO World
Heritage Site is one of the oldest tourist attractions in North
America. Although this remarkable place has been immortalized in works
ranging from Herman Melville's Moby Dick to H. P. Lovecraft's "The
Beast in the Cave," the realities of life at Mammoth Cave can be
stranger than fiction. In this charming book, Colleen O'Connor Olson
takes readers on a tour through a labyrinth of topics. She discusses
scientific subjects such as the fossils of prehistoric animals and the
secret lives of subterranean critters, and she provides essential
information on dating in the cave (the age of rocks and artifacts, not
courtship). Olson also explores Mammoth Cave's rich history, covering
its use as the world's first tuberculosis sanatorium as well as its
operation as a saltpeter mine during the War of 1812, and shares the
inspirational story of the park's first female ranger. Throughout,
Olson offers up humorous accounts of celebrity visits and astounding
adventures and even includes a chapter dedicated to jokes told in the
cave over the years. Whether you're visiting the national park,
thinking about visiting, or just curious about a place recognized as
one of the world's greatest natural wonders, don't miss this
delightful guide to the wild and wonderful subterranean world of
Mammoth Cave.

Epic Journeys
Mammoth Cave National Park
"When Floyd Collins became trapped in a cave in southern Kentucky in
early 1925, the sensationalism and hysteria of the rescue attempt
generated America's first true media spectacle, making Collins's story
one of the seminal events of the century. The crowds that gathered
outside Sand Cave turned the rescue site into a carnival. Collins's
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situation was front-page news throughout the country, hourly bulletins
interrupted radio programs, and Congress recessed to hear the latest
word. Trapped! is both a tense adventure and a brilliant historical
recreation of the past. This new edition includes a new epilogue
revealing information about the Floyed Collins story that has come to
light since the book was first published.

Menace at Mammoth Cave
Interactive fiction -- the best-known form of which is the text game
or textadventure -- has not received as much critical attention as
have such other forms of electronicliterature as hypertext fiction and
the conversational programs known as chatterbots. Twisty
LittlePassages (the title refers to a maze in Adventure, the first
interactive fiction) is the firstbook-length consideration of this
form, examining it from gaming and literary perspectives.
NickMontfort, an interactive fiction author himself, offers both
aficionados and first-time users a wayto approach interactive fiction
that will lead to a more pleasurable and meaningful experience
ofit.Twisty Little Passages looks at interactive fiction beginning
with its most important literaryancestor, the riddle. Montfort then
discusses Adventure and its precursors (including the I Chingand
Dungeons and Dragons), and follows this with an examination of
mainframe text games developed inresponse, focusing on the most
influential work of that era, Zork. He then considers theintroduction
of commercial interactive fiction for home computers, particularly
that produced byInfocom. Commercial works inspired an independent
reaction, and Montfort describes the emergence ofindependent creators
and the development of an online interactive fiction community in the
1990s.Finally, he considers the influence of interactive fiction on
other literary and gaming forms. WithTwisty Little Passages, Nick
Montfort places interactive fiction in its computational and
literarycontexts, opening up this still-developing form to new
consideration.

Journey to the Bottomless Pit
Vintage photographs show the history of the caves that make up the
Mammoth Cave area from 1866-1941.

Exploring Caves
In Beyond Mammoth Cave: A Tale of Obsession in the World’s Longest
Cave, James D. Borden and Roger W. Brucker provide gripping firstperson accounts of the discoveries, including Roppel Cave, that made
Kentucky’s Mammoth Cave three times longer than any other cave in the
world. Borden, a relative newcomer, and Brucker, a veteran explorer,
bring a personal and sometimes conflicting view of their roles as
adversaries in a race that lasted from 1972 through 1983 to find “big
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cave.” They describe hazardous adventures, precarious climbs, and
close calls from falling rocks. The perils are many and the trek
arduous as they squirm through muddy tubes, wade in neck-deep cold
water, and crawl over sharp rocks and gritty sand. Theirs is a tale of
agonizing endurance spiced by spectacular discoveries. But the cave
was not the sole obstacle. The explorations were complicated by
political intrigue and the rivalry between the Kentucky-based Cave
Research Foundation and the Central Kentucky Karst Coalition, each
seeking to make discoveries and hide secrets. Extreme stress, of
course, evoked extreme behavior, ranging from selfishness to
sacrifice, from outrageous humor to the deadly serious response.
Beyond Mammoth Cave includes maps by Patricia Kambesis that show the
progression of cave discoveries in relation to the topography.
Original line drawings by well-known illustrator Linda Heslop capture
the dark mystery of the exploration. The book features five black and
white photographs as a color gallery of photographs. A sequel to The
Longest Cave by Brucker and Richard A. Watson, this book is a
comprehensive update of the speleological investigations in the
Mammoth Cave region. Brucker’s involvement provides continuity to the
investigation.

Underground Ranger
Motorists have long-deserved an all-new guide to the major sights and
stops along Yosemite’s majestic major roadways — one which not only
lists distances, facilities, and things to do, but that also provides
enlightening stories, park history, and natural history in a most
engaging way. The wait is over. Ranger Bob Roney has applied his deep
knowledge of the park and renowned story-telling skills to give
drivers and their companions what they need to know, where they need
to know it. Keyed to markers newly placed throughout the park, and
packed with maps, illustrations, and dozens of full-color photographs,
The Road Guide to Yosemite makes it safe and easy to stop and enjoy
the world-famous scenery.

Geology of National Parks
“A fascinating story.” —LeVar Burton The thrilling adventures of a
slave who became known worldwide for his explorations of Mammoth Cave.
If you toured Mammoth Cave in Kentucky in the year 1838, you would
have been led by candlelight through dark, winding tunnels to the edge
of a terrifying bottomless pit. Your guide would have been seventeenyear-old Stephen Bishop, an African American slave who became known
around the world for his knowledge of Mammoth Cave. Bishop needed
bravery, intelligence, and curiosity to explore the vast cavern. Using
only a lantern, rope, and other basic caving equipment, he found a way
to cross the bottomless pit and discover many more miles of incredible
grottoes and tunnels. For the rest of his life he guided visitors
through the cave, showing them how to stoop, bend, and crawl through
passageways that were sometimes far from the traditional tour route.
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Based on the narratives of those who toured the cave with him, Journey
to the Bottomless Pit is the first book for young readers ever written
about Stephen Bishop.

Trekking the Planet
For six exciting years Doug Thompson worked as a park ranger at
Carlsbad Caverns National Park. In Underground Ranger he passes along
the essence of what he learned on this unusual job and in his related
adventures exploring the surrounding Chihuahuan Desert. He overcame
his fear of tight spaces and heights, learned to climb rope, and went
on to explore many of the deep vertical caves in the Guadalupe
Mountains of western Texas and southeastern New Mexico—including
Lechuguilla Cave, one of the most spectacular underground wonders of
the world. He even became a member of the park’s technical rescue team
and made a fifty-story rappel into one of the deepest underground pits
in the United States. In visceral detail, Thompson shares the physical
and mythical stories of caves and shows what it’s like to experience
the extravagant beauty of nature’s underground realm.

Lift Your Light a Little Higher
ةيدوعسلا ةيبرعلا ةكلمملا يف ةيوارحصلا فوهكلا
"Belowground, Mammoth Cave National Park in southwestern Kentucky is
part of the largest known cave system in the world. Aboveground, the
park offers two winding rivers, numerous creeks, and a lush forest
full of trails waiting to be explored. Discover all of the activities
available in this 50,000 acre wonderland"--Container.

Exploring Our National Parks and Monuments
An Excursion to the Mammoth Cave, and the Barrens of
Kentucky
Mammoth Cave
Focusing specifically on the management of karst environments, this
volume draws together the world’s leading karst experts to provide a
vital source for the study and management of this unique physical
setting. Although karst landscapes cover 12% of the Earth’s terrain
and provide 25% of the world’s drinking water, the resource management
of karst environments has only previously received indirect attention.
Through a comprehensive approach, Karst Management focuses on
engineering issues associated with surface karst such as quarries,
dams, and agriculture, subsurface topics such as the management of
Page 6/14

Read Free Exploring Mammoth Cave National Park Exploring Series
groundwater, show caves, cave biota, and geo-archaeology projects.
Chapters that focus on karst as an integrated system look at IUCN
World Heritage sites, national parks, policy and regulation, measuring
systematic disturbance, information management, and public
environmental education. The text incorporates the most up-to-date
research from leading karst scientists. This volume provides important
perspectives for university students, educators, geoengineers,
resource managers, and planners who are interested in or work with
this unique physical landscape.

Photographing National Parks
Ever since Ernest Hemingway popularized the fiesta de San Fermín with
the publication of The Sun Also Rises in 1926, the world has been
enthralled with the concept of running with the bulls. For millions,
running with the bulls remains on their bucket list, and for Hemingway
fans it is a lifelong dream. For Peter N. Milligan, it is a way of
life. Part memoir and part travel guide, Bulls Before Breakfast
recounts Milligan's many adventures in Pamplona, Spain. In his dozen
years of visiting the fiesta de San Fermín, Milligan has run with the
bulls over 70 times and accumulated stories both thrilling and
terrifying. Bulls Before Breakfast is the definitive guide to
Pamplona, its famed fiesta, and the surrounding Kingdom of Navarra. It
is also a memoir of two brothers running with the bulls and exploring
every corner of the city, the countryside, the mountains, the beaches,
and the famed restaurants of the Basque hinterland. The book focuses
on local knowledge, and the hidden mysteries of this closed, private
culture and community. Milligan has slowly pried open this trove of
secrets over the past twelve years, all while refining the art of
getting between the horns of a massive, perfect Spanish killing
machine, el toro bravo, and running for his life.

Mammoth Cave Curiosities
The story of Stephen Bishop, a slave and early explorer and guide at
Mammoth Cave, Kentucky.

A Year in the National Parks
With more than 300 vivid photographs, this inspirational guide reveals
the planet's best destinations for hikers, skiers, divers, rafters,
and more. Combining adventure with cultural experiences, this one-of-akind collection leads readers to new heights of exploration.

Mammoth Cave and the Kentucky Cave Region
In this sequel to The Mystery of Mammoth Cave, seventh graders James
and Shanda are back in the national park to attend a conference on
Native American archaeology. When Shanda witnesses a crime in
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progress, the two young sleuths are drawn into another fantastic
adventure in the park. Will their daring plans be enough to stop the
loss of a valuable treasure from the great cave?

Mammoth Cave
Dr. Norman Golb's classic study on the origin of the Dead Sea Scrolls
is now available online. Since their earliest discovery in 1947, the
Scrolls have been the object of fascination and extreme controversy.
Challenging traditional dogma, Golb has been the leading proponent of
the view that the Scrolls cannot be the work of a small, desertdwelling fringe sect, as various earlier scholars had claimed, but are
in all likelihood the remains of libraries of various Jewish groups,
smuggled out of Jerusalem and hidden in desert caves during the Roman
siege of 70 A. D. Contributing to the enduring debate sparked by the
book's original publication in 1995, this digital edition contains
additional material reporting on new developments that have led a
series of major Israeli and European archaeologists to support Golb's
basic conclusions. In its second half, the book offers a detailed
analysis of the workings of the scholarly monopoly that controlled the
Scrolls for many years, and discusses Golb's role in the struggle to
make the texts available to the public. Pleading for an end to
academic politics and a commitment to the search for truth in scrolls
scholarship, Who Wrote the Dead Sea Scrolls? sets a new standard for
studies in intertestamental history "This book is 'must reading'. It
demonstrates how a particular interpretation of an ancient site and
particular readings of ancient documents became a straitjacket for
subsequent discussion of what is arguably the most widely publicized
set of discoveries in the history of biblical archaeology." Dr.
Gregory T. Armstrong, 'Church History' Golb "gives us much more than
just a fresh and convincing interpretation of the origin and
significance of the Qumran Scrolls. His book is also a fascinating
case-study of how an idee fixe, for which there is no real historical
justification, has for over 40 years dominated an elite coterie of
scholars controlling the Scrolls." Daniel O'Hara, 'New Humanist'

Karst Management
Now in its third edition, Barrier-Free Travel is essential reading for
every traveler with mobility limitations. With over 100 new
photographs and updated travel rules and regulations, effecting access
outside of the US, this book contains essential, thoughtful, and
reliable information- not just common-sense tips. Barrier-Free Travel
gives readers the tools and resources to prepare for both the expected
and the unexpected. It covers everything from the logistics of air
travel and how to protect your wheelchair in flight, to how to find an
accessible hotel room. Also included, are extensive chapters on
cruises and accessible shore excursions- with contact information for
foreign tour operators who are able to provide them. Barrier-Free
Travel provides valuable information that will ensure travelers with
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mobility limitations spend their time creating meaningful memories.

Mammoth Cave National Park
This book is for children ages 9 and up, and it also appeals to adults
as did the Laura Ingalls Wilder and Harry Potter stories. The kids
from the previous book, The Cave of Healing, arrive at Mammoth Cave
and are soon confronted with big problems. Because these kids can
magically reduce their size to even an inch tall, they become the
heroes of the Cave's search and rescue operations. The author was
assisted by Mammoth cave explorers and the Cave staff in getting the
geology, geography, speleology, and hydrology of the Cave right, as
well as authentic actions of cave guides and rescue teams. Roger
Brucker, one of the most famous cave explorers in the world, said,
"This is a gripping tale, full of fun and adventure." Midwest Book
Review calls it "An engrossing story to delight readers of all ages."

A Falconguide to Mammoth Cave National Park
Paul Bunyan, his wife, and their three children do some ordinary
things which result in the formation of Niagara Falls, Bryce Canyon,
and other natural monuments.

Guide Book to the Mammoth Cave of Kentucky
When Kit arrives in Kentucky to visit her aunt and brother she finds
trouble brewing and locals blaming the CCC workers, leaving Kit to
find the real culprit before things get worse.

Best Sights to See at Indiana Dunes National Park
Eighty-two square miles of rolling hills and valleys in south-central
Kentucky make up Mammoth Cave National Park, one of four National Park
units in the Commonwealth. Our 26th National Park is home to an
enormous labyrinth of underground passages. In fact, Mammoth Cave
today is understood to be the world's longest known cave system. Over
400 miles of passages have already been discovered, yet Mammoth Cave
is not the only cavern in southern Kentucky. More than 300 other cave
systems are known to exist within park boundaries, with many more
beyond the reach of the national park. The discovery and exploitation
of many of these created opportunity and prosperity for many who would
seek to compete with the world famous Mammoth Cave. Roughly one
hundred years of competition between enterprising cave managers,
guides, locals, outsiders, explorers, and those loyal to one cave or
another defined an era known as the Kentucky Cave Wars.

The Road Guide to Yosemite
Kentucky’s Mammoth Cave National Park is home to the world’s longest
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cave system, boasting over 350 miles of explored and mapped
passageways. Geologists estimate that there could be many more miles
of this vast subterranean world that remain unexplored. In addition to
the renowned Mammoth Cave, the park also includes over 50,000 acres of
hills, streams, and forests with nearly 70 miles of scenic trails. The
Green River, which plays an integral role in the cave’s ecosystem,
winds through this impressive landscape. As an artist-in-residence at
the park, nature photographer Raymond Klass was granted access to the
cave and the surrounding wilderness. While living at the park, he took
thousands of photographs of famous cave formations, such as Frozen
Niagara and the Drapery Room, as well as scenery and wildlife not
often seen by the general public. Mammoth Cave National Park:
Reflections is a record of Klass’s unique visual exploration of the
above- and belowground ecosystems within the park. The book includes
more than 100 dramatic full-color photographs, which are accompanied
by Klass’s commentary and extracts from the journal he kept while
living and working in the park. Klass captures the sounds and sights
of the vast underground world of the cave system. He describes
flowstone and other mineral formations that adorn the underground
labyrinth of tunnels, collapses, and pits. The walls and ceiling of
the Gothic Avenue room bear hundreds of signatures written with candle
smoke by visitors and tour guides before Mammoth Cave became a
national park. Bits of cane reed torches used by Native Americans
still lie next to the walls that were mined for gypsum in ages past.
Underground streams and rivers wind through the darkest reaches,
hundreds of feet below ground, before emerging outside the cave as
springs. Mammoth Cave National Park captures the breathtaking beauty
and extraordinary diversity of one of our most popular national parks.

Barrier-Free Travel: A Nuts and Bolts Guide for Wheelers and
Slow Walkers (Large Print 16pt)
In the 1990s, a group of cavers succeeded in their search for
limestone caves near the town of Ma'aqala, where they found previously
undiscovered chambers and mazes filled with natural formations. This
book pays tribute to their discoveries and presents images of the
caves and their surrounds.

The Longest Cave
Accompanied by an IMAX film crew, two veteran spelunkers descend into
three different kinds of subterranean caves: the ice chambers of
Greenland, underwater caves in Mexico, and terrestrial caves of the
United States.

The Jewel Cave Adventure
Twisty Little Passages
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On January 1 of 2016, Stefanie Payne, a creative professional working
at NASA Headquarters, and Jonathan Irish, a photographer with National
Geographic, left their lives in Washington, D.C. and hit the open road
on an expedition to explore and document all 59 of America's national
parks during the centennial celebration of the U.S. National Park
Service - 59 parks in 52 weeks - the Greatest American Road Trip.
Captured in more than 300,000 digital photographs, written stories,
and videos shared by the national and international media, their
project resulted in an incredible view of America's National Park
System seen in its 100th year. 'A Year in the National Parks, The
Greatest American Road Trip' is a gorgeous visual journey through our
cherished public lands, detailing a rich tapestry of what makes each
park special, as seen along an epic journey to visit them all within
one special celebratory year.

Encyclopedia of Caves
Encyclopedia of Caves is a self-contained, beautifully illustrated
work dedicated to caves and their unique environments. It includes
more than 100 comprehensive articles from leading scholars and
explorers in 15 different countries. Each entry is detailed and
scientifically sound, yet accessible for students and non-scientists.
This large-format reference is enchanced with hundreds of full-color
photographs, maps, and drawings from the authors' own work, which
provide unique images of the underground environment. Global in
reach--authors are an international team of experts covering caves
from around the world Includes 24 new articles commissioned especially
for this 2nd edition Articles contain extensive bibliographies crossreferencing related essays Hundreds of color photographs, maps, charts
and illustrations of cave features and biota A-Z sequence and a
comprehensive index allow for easy location of topics Glossary
presents definitions of all key vocabulary items

The Kentucky Cave Wars
Highlights the local history as well as the geologic features and
developments of national parks formed by stream erosion and
weathering, glaciers and wave action, igneous activity, mountain
building and uplift, and ground water.

Exploring Mammoth Cave National Park
Exploring Mammoth Cave National Park, 2nd covers in detail all of the
aboveground and belowground activities in this 50,000-acre national
park, including hiking, biking, scenic driving, camping, paddling,
fishing, and of course, caving.

Trapped!
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This book reveals the science and beauty of Mammoth Cave, the world's
longest cave, which has played an important role in the natural
sciences. It offers a comprehensive and interdisciplinary treatment of
the cave, combining insights from leading experts in fields ranging
from archeology and cultural history to life science and geosciences.
The first animals specialized for cave life in North America,
including beetles, spiders, crayfish, and fish, were discovered in
Mammoth Cave in the 1840s. It has also been used and explored by
humans, including Native Americans, who mined its sulfate minerals and
later African-American slaves, who made a map of the cave. More recent
stories include 'wars' between commercial cave owners, epic
exploration trips by modern cave explorers, and of course tourism. The
first section of the book is an extensive description including maps
and photos of the cave, its basic structural pattern, and how it
relates to the surface landscape. The second section covers the human
history of utilization and exploration of the cave, including mining,
tourism, and medical experiments. Cave science is the topic of the
third section, including geology, hydrology, mineralogy, climatology,
paleontology, ecology, biodiversity, and microbiology. The fourth
section looks to the future, with an overview of environmental issues
facing Mammoth Cave managers. The book is intended for anyone
interested in caves in general and Mammoth Cave in particular, experts
in one discipline seeking information about other areas, and
researchers and students interested in the many avenues of pursuit
possible in Mammoth Cave.

Passport to Your National Parks - Collector's Edition
In 1925 the geological connection between Flint Ridge and Mammoth Cave
was proved when dye placed in a Flint Ridge spring showed up in Echo
River at Mammoth Cave. That tantalizing swirl of dye confirmed
speculations that were to tempt more than 650 cavers over half a
century with the thrill of being the first to make human passage of
the cave connection. Roger Brucker and Richard Watson tell not only of
their own twenty-year effort to complete the link but the stories of
many others who worked their way through mud-choked crawlways less
than a foot high only to find impenetrable blockages. Floyd Collins
died a grisly death in nearby Sand Cave in 1925, after being trapped
there for 15 days. The wide press coverage of the rescue efforts
stirred the imagination of the public and his body was on macabre
display in a glass-topped coffin in Crystal Cave into the 1940s.
Agents of a rival cave owner once even stole his corpse, which was
recovered and still is in a coffin in the cave. Modern cavers still
have a word with Floyd as they start their downward treks. Brucker and
Watson joined the parade of cavers who propelled themselves by
wiggling kneecaps, elbows, and toes through quarter-mile long
crawlways, clinging by fingertips and boot toes across mud-slick
walls, over bottomless pits, into gurgling streams beneath stone
ceilings that descend to water level, down crumbling crevices and up
mountainous rockfalls, into wondrous domed halls, and straight ahead
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into a blackness intensified rather than dispelled by the carbide
lamps on their helmets. Over two decades they explored the passages
with others who sought the final connection as vigorously as
themselves. Pat Crowther, a young mother of two, joined them and
because of her thinness became the member of the crew to go first into
places no human had ever gone before. In that role, in July 1972, she
wiggled her way through the Tight Spot and found the route that would
link the Flint Ridge and Mammoth Cave systems into one cave extending
144.4 miles through the Kentucky limestone. In a new afterword to this
edition the authors summarize the subsequent explorations that have
more than doubled the established length of the cave system. Based
upon geological evidence, the authors predict that new discoveries
will add another 200 miles to the length of the world’ s longest cave,
making it over 500 miles long.

Who Wrote the Dead Sea Scrolls?
From sea to shining sea, the national parks preserve some of the
country's most unique wilderness areas. As such, they are a gift to
nature photographers everywhere. In the pages of Photographing
National Parks, Chris Nicholson delves into what all the parks offer
to the photographer, and how to best research and prepare for a trip
to explore the artistic opportunities within. Learn how to travel
safely and photograph in the various environments found in the park
system, including desert, alpine, forest and coastline. Discover where
to find valuable information about iconic and secret photo locations,
how to stay powered up in the outdoors, and ideas for ancillary gear
that will make a photo project more efficient and productive.
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